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Homeless camps should absolutely not be allowed at Gabriel Park. This is a public place that is used
for recreation by numerous neighboring neighborhoods and used by small children. It will not be a
safe and fun destination for our families with homeless camps. The city should create other
temporary houses for these folks, not push them out in the suburban parks. There must be better
solutions than this. Do better.
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